
 
MUPY promoted graduate study in pharmacy at annual hospital pharmacy meeting.
 

May 20, 2009       
 
Graduate study unit of MUPY was on a promotion tour at the Annual Meeting of the Association of
Hospital Pharmacists (Thailand). One of the largest pharmacy meeting in Thailand, there are over 700
attendants attending this meeting annually. Our graduate programs received strong interest from very
high number of pharmacists around the country. The meeting was on 20-22 May 2009

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/423


